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From: Yifei Li
To: Martin, Arvina; Malloy, Sean; Callaway, Renee
Subject: Street parking on the 4700-4900
Date: Monday, February 21, 2022 10:21:21 AM

Dear City of Madison Transportation Commission,
How are you today?
I am a resident of Sheboygan ave.
I think it is very unscientific to eliminate on-street parking. These are some of my points.
1. Traffic on Sheboygan streets is light and street parking does not cause accidents. Street
parking makes very good use of the wide road.
2. The role of the transportation department is to provide a more convenient life for residents.
If street parking is eliminated, it will not only affect the lives of Sheboygan residents, but also
service industry activities such as Uber, moving companies, etc.
Best,
Yifei Li
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